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Dear Parent/Carer

School Uniform

As part of the work undertaken to settle the children back into school for the new term, the children,
within their respective dassrooms, have been working hard to establish various expectations. Part of this

work has involved looking at our school uniform and the expectations with regards to what should be

worn as established by the Board of Governors.

The uniform, which is supplied by Nationwide School Uniforms, is as follows:-

d

Pu.rple or White Polo Shirt / Shirt / Blouse

Greg Trousers, Dress or Skirt

Boys and Girls School Uniform
Pu.rple Sweatshirt or Cardigan

Gingham Summer Dress — Red, Pu.rple or Yellow

Plain Grey, Black, or White Socks or Tights

Flat Black Shoes

No trainers, heels, or nail varnish, these are not part of the uniform.

Long hair should be tied up and a thin, plain hairband can be worn.
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The school uniform expectations also extend to the PE kit that the children should wear for their PE
lessons.

Boys and Girls PE Kit
Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school at all times.

Indoor Kit:-

P Pu.rple T Shirt (no football t-shirts or t-shirts with large logos)

P Na.vg blue shorts (no football shorts)

d Plimsolls or Trainers. ‘

Outdoor Kit:-

d As above plus a tracksuit and a coat for colder weather.

All stud earrings and any other jewellery worn with a religious significance should be removed for PE

to prevent them from causing in jury.

The above uniform information is also on the school's website.

Ang variation to the above is not o.ooepta.bl.c | would appreciate it if you could ensure your child wears
correct uniform at all times to heLp them achieve the expectations that have been set bg the ~ Board of
Governors and that the children have discussed in dlass. It will continue to support the statement in our

most recent Ofsted |nspect'Lon Report: "Theg wear their uniform with prLde".

Should you have any problems with ensuring your child wears the correct uniform please speak to your

child's Class Teacher, Phase Leader or SLT.

Yours sanerelg

Diane Mulley
Acting Head Teacher
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